


false. No one from FPL ever consulted us, asked for our input, or received our consent to
speak on our behalf. Instead, FPL chose to ignore the voices of ordinary Floridians who have
already expressed strong opposition to these increases.

My family and I call on the Public Service Commission to reject these secret deals cut with
large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Jami Utter

317 Grand Reserve Dr

Bunnell FL, 32110-3406
Jami(@utterprecision.com




